

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street . P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



December 7, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO: Peter Cranis, Tourism Development Director

RE: Item J.4., Tourist Development Council (TDC) FY 2022-2023 Major Event Grant Program Recommendations

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on December 6, 2022, authorized the request of the TDC FY 2022-2023 Major Event Grant Program recommendations for Thunder on Cocoa Beach Boat Races to go back to the TDC for it to work on the numbers and to bring it back to the Board; and denied the request for the Cocoa Beach Air Show.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK-

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board

/ds